
Lamb Weston 
PO Box 799 
811 W. Gum St. 
Connell, WA 99326 

T 509 980-0876 
F 000 000 0000 

www.lambweston.com 

April 20, 2021 

Bob Boston 
Rail Safety Program Specialist 

Dear Mr. Boston, 

As required under the railroad side clearance rules in WAC 480-60-050, Lamb Weston Connell is requesting a

 

waiver for the following: 

1. The oil receiving station is 6 feet 10 inches from the centerline of the track.  This is less that the
required distance of 8 feet 6 inches.

Please respond to this request for waiver at your convenience.  

Thank you, 

Kerry 

Kerry Volland 
Production Manager 
Lamb Weston 
Connell WA. 
Kerry.volland@lambweston.com 
509-980-0848
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